
September 2023 Newsletter 

 

RSVP By Friday, September 15th—www.roll-call.org  

UPCOMING LUNCHEON 

September—John Yuill 

October—John Wilhite 

November—TBD 

As a reminder:  Only service animals may be brought into the luncheon.   

Born in 1934 in Boswell, Indiana, John Yuill's journey is nothing 
short of remarkable. He began his service in the U.S. Air Force in 
1954, starting as a navigator and later becoming a pilot. His   
courage and dedication shone brightest during the Vietnam War, 
where he served as a B-52 Aircraft Commander. 

On December 22, 1972, during Operation Linebacker II, his       
aircraft was struck over Hanoi, Vietnam, forcing him to make a 

harrowing decision. Despite the intense danger, he chose to bail out, leading to his 
capture as a Prisoner of War in the notorious "Hanoi Hilton." Lt. Col. Yuill's story of 
survival and resilience is nothing short of awe-inspiring. 

He was awarded the Distinguished Flying Cross for his heroism during this mission, 
demonstrating exceptional courage and selfless dedication to duty. 

LUNCHEON SPEAKER—John Yuill 
LUNCHEON—Friday, September 22nd 

RSVP Information 

Please note—the Luncheon is Friday, 22 September (the 4th Friday) 

The RSVP link is open at www.roll-call.org below the mission statement on the homepage.  Remember—Vets     

always eat free, we ask non vets to contribute $10 to the cost of the food.  If you RSVP and do not attend, we are 

still paying for that meal.  We are also, potentially, not offering a seat to someone who wishes to come.  We under-

stand that things happen at the last minute that can’t be avoided and will use the waitlist to give those seats away.  

We struggle with those that RSVP and do not communicate they can’t attend in time to fill the seats.  We want to 

be fiscally responsible with the donated funds we have.  Help us keep these luncheons going for the long-term.   



Like us on Facebook @rollcallFTW  

Website:  https://roll-call.org 

 

President—Mary Staffeld      Board Member—Roy Davis 

Vice President—Mark Donahew  Board Member—Judy Choate 

Secretary—Kim Hingen              Board Member—Rick Irving  

Treasurer—Dana Link                Board Member—Steve Gross 

Board Member—Jeff  Hingen   Board Member—vacant 

 

 

Owings Auto 

 

 

The CLC, Inc in conjunction with TVC has received a grant to help low-income veterans and spouses for home re-
pairs or modifications.  Maximum income is $61,200 this includes SS, VA compensation, dividends, interest, pen-
sion, 401 required distribution, etc. 
  
Contact person: Eric Majors 
817-569-9008 
info@clcinc.org 

https://www.clcinc.org/veterans.html 

Our sponsors!   ROLL CALL BENEFIT CLAY SHOOT! 
YES, IT’S ALMOST TIME!   

Have you set up and signed up your teams?  
Are you ready to have a great time and raise some funds for Roll Call? 

Time is running out!  Scan the bar code or go to our website at www.roll-call.org today! 

9/11 Ceremony 

0800 

NAS JRB  

Headquarters Bldg. 

Last Navy Galley Lunch 

tel:817-569-9008
mailto:info@clcinc.org
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